
 
 
 
 

  Regulatory & Financial Services 
  Tel: (519) 745-4771 
  Fax: (519) 745-2360 

Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. a wholly owned Corporation of the City of Kitchener and Township of Wilmot 

September 20, 2007 
 
BY EMAIL 

 
Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 26th Floor, P.O. Box 2319 
TORONTO, ON   M4P 1E4 

 
Re: Stakeholder Consultation on Electricity Distributors’ Provision of Service and  

Application of Charges  
Board File No. EB-2007-0722 

  
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

On September 6, 2007, the Ontario Energy Board (the “Board”) initiated a consultation  
process regarding issues associated with the provision of service by electricity distributors and  
the manner in which electricity distributors apply certain charges.  In its communication, the  
Board outlined the process that will be followed during this consultation process and encouraged 
participation from all interested parties. 

 
Kitchener-Wilmot Hydro Inc. (“KWHI”) will be sending two (2) representatives to the  

meeting being held October 18, 2007.  Representative names, postal address, telephone numbers,  
email addresses and fax numbers are provided below.  KWHI would not be requesting  
cost eligibility in this process. 
 
Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CGA    Rhonda Moreau 
Manager of Regulatory and Financial Services  Manager of Customer Services 
mnanninga@kwhydro.on.ca     rmoreau@kwhydro.on.ca 
Phone: (519) 745-4771  Ext. 220     Phone: (519) 745-4771  Ext. 281 
Fax: (519) 745-2360      Fax: (519) 745-3631 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 

Original Signed by 
 

Margaret Nanninga, MBA, CGA   
Manager of Regulatory and Financial Services 

 
 cc Rhonda Moreau, Manager of Customer Services 
      Gerry Guthrie, Vice President Finance and CFO 
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